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Even from The Island: Three Lessons 
Important Torah Lessons About Giving

Not long ago, a passenger boat encountered a 
storm and capsized. When the survivors reached 
the shore of a nearby deserted island, most of 
them panicked. “They’ll never find us here,” some 
lamented. “We’re doomed. We’ll never make it.” 
A survivor named Jake Rabinowitz, however, 
remained remarkably quiet. “Rabinowitz,” cried 
some of his companions, “how can you possibly 

remain so calm at a time like this.”  
Rabinowitz responded without a hint of worry. “I just made my dues pledge to the 
synagogue, but I haven’t paid it yet,” he informed them.  “They’ll find us; they’ll 
find us.”
Synagogue leaders do invest a lot of energy in collecting money, and sometimes, 
those members find themselves getting frustrated. The congregation’s many 
attempts to dip into congregants’ wallets, they feel, sullies what should be the 
sacred work of our synagogue community.
If you’re one of those who feel this way, I invite you to study the Torah. It talks a 
lot about how we should spend our money, and it reminds us that just like prayer, 
worship, and tikkun olam, giving to our community is itself a sacred act. Here are 
three important lessons for all of us about how to support our congregation and its 
activities.	
I.	 Everyone Must Pay
It’s called a tithe – everyone in the community is called to give one tenth of their 
annual income to help sustain the community. Rich or poor, this “flat tax” is an 
obligation we all share.
Yes, it’s a tax, not a donation – an obligation incumbent upon us all. Sometimes, 
we see our synagogue support as something extra that we do for the congregation 
because we feel generous. The Torah, however, doesn’t look at it that way. To the 
Torah, we all have to pay – in money, in time, or in energy – whether or not we 
feel at all generous. 
II.	 Everyone May Give
Yes, each of us must pay our tithe, but some of us may choose to do an extra 
mitzvah and give even more. Once we’ve forked over our dues, the Torah invites 
to make an extra gift – a precious gift – of something that can help us do the 
real work of our community. To build the tabernacle in the wilderness, the Torah 
teaches, everyone “whose heart so moves him” may give gold, silver, precious 
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March will be a very busy month at Beth Shalom and I would 
like to take this opportunity to update you on the upcoming 
events, as well as some enhancements to our Beth Shalom 
community.
Thank you to Karen Ceppos, Bob Krupkin, and Mark Posner 
for traveling to Hebrew Union College in New York City in 
early February to interview rabbinic candidates.  As a result 
of their diligence, we are excited to host Natan Trief and 
his wife, Samantha Shabman, on March 4 & 5 for the final 
phase of the rabbinic search process.  There will be multiple 
opportunities for all members of the congregation to meet 
Natan and Samantha during their stay so please mark your 
calendars NOW & RSVP* for the following events:
FRIDAY March 4th: 
	 6:30 PM Congregational Shabbat dinner*
	 7:45 Kabbalat Shabbat worship 
SATURDAY March 5th:
   MORNING 
	 9 AM Bagels & Torah led by Natan
	 10 AM	 Shacharit Shabbat worship
	 12 PM	 Kiddush Luncheon*
   EVENING
	 7 PM Dessert reception & Havdalah*
	 8 PM Congregational Teaching presented by Natan
I encourage everyone to make every effort to participate 
so that you may meet this prospective rabbi and his wife, 
and so that we can show them both our Beth Shalom ruach. 
This is our big opportunity to show them who we are as a 
congregational family.
On Sunday March 6, we will join Congregation B’Nai Israel 
for the annual Mitzvah Day experience. Our own BSS Brown 
Bag Sunday program, which involves assembling lunches for 
St. Vincent de Paul, will be just one of the mitzvah projects 

Sisterhood is engrossed in preparations for the 32nd annual 
Corned Beef Sandwich Sale! A dedicated team has been 
working hard on the logistics, and now it is everyone’s turn to 
help. The sale would not succeed without VOLUNTEERS! 
You are the cornerstone of the corned beef sandwich sale 
and there are plenty of opportunities. 
We need willing hands to weigh meat, mix egg salad and tuna, 
wrap pickles, stuff bags, man the drive-thru, make deliveries 
and more. SIGN UP NOW at bit.ly/Corned. (When you type 
in the URL, be sure use an uppercase C in Corned.)
Tickets were also mailed out to Beth Shalom families. Please 
do your part and SELL, SELL, SELL! A reminder - if you 

plan to use tickets on Tuesday, please give us a heads up so 
we have enough sandwiches! 
This year, you can order and pay online via credit card at 
bethshalom1.wix.com/cbss. There are also flyers and digital 
images available in the Beth Shalom office to help you let 
your friends, neighbors and co-workers about the sale.
Thank you in advance for all of your hard work getting out 
the word to make the corned beef sandwich sale into the 
successful, annual fundraiser for Beth Shalom!
Lindsey Burton
Secretary

Sisterhood News

The President’s Corner
to serve the greater Baton Rouge community that day. Please 
send in your sign up form to B’nai Israel to indicate what 
project you and your family will join in that morning. 
Saturday night, March 12, we will kick off our 32nd 
Annual Corned Beef Sandwich Sale with the fun and 
fabulous Sandwich Making Party! You will be hearing 
from a sisterhood representative in the next few weeks 
about volunteering to help with this major fundraiser….
please respond positively when you are called. Also, Rabbi 
Glickman has heard so much about how we come together 
for this event. Let’s not disappoint him!
Our ritual committee chair, Joel Goldman, along with the 
ritual committee (Ellen Bush, Ben Sheiber, Eli Smith, Sean 
Becnel, Joshua Stephenson and Rachel Hausmann) have 
been very busy exploring worship enhancements, while 
taking care to maintain our minhag and tradition. Please 
watch the weekly email announcements for all the details. 
On March 11 and 18, Nick May will join Rabbi Glickman 
on the bima for Friday evening worship.  Our first Learner’s 
Service will be held on March 19th at our Shabbat morning 
worship. During this service, Rabbi Glickman will maintain 
the usual service structure, but will provide more details and 
explanations about the prayers and service structure along 
the way.
On March 25 and 26, Seth Deitch will lead us in worship 
and will be called to the Torah for his first aliyah! Join us to 
celebrate this simcha when another one of our Beth Shalom 
babies join our k’hal as he becomes a Bar Mitzvah.
L’ shalom, 
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Shalom Y’all!
Gary has done a great job of representing the Brotherhood in 
the monthly bulletin for the last few months and I appreciate 
him for stepping up.  But ya’ know the honor of writing these 
articles is not reserved for the Brotherhood officers, any 
member can do it and you get to choose whatever it is you 
want to write about (hint, hint).  The due date for the articles 
is around the 16th of the month so if you want to volunteer 
just let me know.
The hardest part of writing these articles is that by the time 
they are published the happenings that I want to write about 
have already happened!  So for this month I’m just going to 
give a broad overview of what we have been talking about 
for this year.
We are starting out with a work day on the 21st of this month.  
Just so happens that this day is already chock-a-block full 
with other stuff going on by the Sisterhood and other groups, 
but we will just have to work it in, it’s a good problem to 
have I think.  
Steve Winkler does an amazing job maintaining the 
buildings and grounds and he does it almost invisibly, but 
the man needs help once in a while, we owe it to him and the 
congregation to do so.  When I left the Shule today he was 
re-mounting the mailbox which was in pretty bad shape and 
he was doing it so that it would last.  
Since the workday will have already happened by the time 
this is published I won’t go into the details here but I will 
be sending out a reminder today to the Brotherhood and I’m 
sure that the next article will include all of the things we 
accomplished.

We are also working on reaching out to Hillel and SAMI 
to arrange some get-togethers.  Ben Schieber has been the 
lead on this and we are speaking with Nick May to identify 
potential opportunities.
There is so much else going on in the next few weeks 
between the Rabbi selection efforts, the upcoming holidays 
and the traditional events (such as the corned beef sale - my 
favorite) that the Brotherhood will be helping with, it makes 
my head spin.
A lot of good hard work has been done over the last year.  
We have a new Mission and Vision statement, new Board of 
Trustees officers, a new settled Rabbi selection effort well 
in the works and most importantly, new members and new 
children.  
These are exciting times and we need all of you men to get 
involved to the best of your abilities.  There is much left to 
be done.  The Synagogue doesn’t run itself and while we can 
all pray that HaShem will sustain us we all know that He 
expects us to do our part.
It has been my honor and privilege to serve as the Brotherhood 
President for the last two years.  We are holding elections 
this month for the next year and if I am re-elected I will serve 
as best I can for another year.  But I will say once again, 
Gary and I cannot do this alone.  There are several regulars 
that have served with us consistently but we really do need 
everyone’s help.  We all have different talents and abilities, 
we need them all.  We are all busy, it only takes an hour or 
two a month to make a difference.
It’s a big sandbox, come play with us!
John Carlson

Brotherhood

Rabbi’s Message (con’t)
yarns, and all kinds of other exquisite materials for the 
sacred work at hand (Exodus 25:2). 
So too may each of us give something special to our 
community – our time, our skills, our wisdom, or even 
some extra money – to allow us to truly become a kehillah 
kedoshah, a sacred community devoted to the holy work 
God calls us to do.
III.	 Beware of “Dental Charity”
Many communities practice what I call “dental charity.” 
This is the kind of giving that suffers from “plaque buildup.” 
They give, in other words, to see their name engraved in 
bronze all over the synagogue. They give because giving 
brings them attention and affirmation, not because of the 
inherent mitzvah of giving.
This kind of giving of course, is a mitzvah, but it’s not as 
great a mitzvah as it could be. Maimonides, for example, 

taught that among the highest forms of giving are the 
anonymous ones – the kind of giving in which neither donor 
nor recipient knows the identity of the other. 
Even the Torah teaches us to avoid giving to get our names 
in lights. When collecting to build the Tabernacle, the Torah 
informs us, God didn’t tell them to stop until they had 
collected more than was needed. That way, nobody could say 
“It was only because of me that the Tabernacle was built.” 
That way, the gift became a donation from the community as 
a whole rather than from a single donor.
Supporting our synagogue, as you see, isn’t nearly as simple 
as it sounds. But it is important, and, as the Torah teaches. 
It’s up to our leaders to search us out even on the remotest of 
islands to pay our share, and it’s up to each of us to get our 
hearts in order so that we can do our giving right.
Rabbi Mark Glickman
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In the month of February, Rayner’s students learned about 
pets, farm animals, community places and peoples, ABCs 
and 123s, colors and shapes, Tu B’Shevat, and President’s 
Day. We also continued our lesson in Jewish values and 
manners. We also provided holiday care on February 8th 
and 9th.                                                                                                               
On March 3rd, we will host our annual vision screening 
with the CubSight Lions of Baton Rouge and we will have 
a visit from the East Baton Rouge Sherriff’s K9 division. 
This month we will also prepare for Purim. On Thursday, 
March 24th the children will march in a Purim parade down 
the halls of Rayner. The children will display their costumes 
and their decorated masks. They will also get to sing songs 
and use their grogers. 
Along will celebrating Purim this month, our children 
will learn about insects, transportation, ABCs and 123s, 
colors and shapes, and the season of spring. They will also 
participate in a Mitzvah project. This is an opportunity 
to teach the importance of sharing and giving throughout 
the community as they collect items and create a Mitzvah 
basket. Throughout the month of March, they will collect 
items for community places such as the fire departments, 
retirement homes, and hospitals.
Todah Rabbah!
Rabbi Glickman, Steven Winkler, Rayner Learning Center 
Board, Cathy Melanson

Greetings from
TheRayner Center

Shalom! BaRFTY has been working super hard for the 
upcoming conclave! We recently had our annual spaghetti 
dinner with our Auction for Abraham. It was a huge success 
and thank you to everyone who came and participated! We 
sold so many meals and raised a lot of money for the youth 
group. 
Conclave will be here before we know it! In case you weren’t 
aware, NFTY-SO Spring Conclave will be held here in Baton 
Rouge on April 8-10. If you are still interested in housing 
please contact Linda Posner or Maia Jalenak. If you are 
interested in helping out in any other way, please contact Julie 
Hoffman, Ellen Sager, or me. This event is looking to be a 
huge success and we would love for all of you to be a part of 
the fun and excitement! 
Our next event will be on March 19, for the BaRFTY lock-in. 
All BaRFTYites are encouraged to come and have fun with 
the board all night long! After the lock-in the next event will 
be Spring Conclave! Registration is now open, so please sign 
up soon! 
					     -Eliana Levy, CVP

BaRFTY

Barfty News

Hadassah
Hadassah has been busy these last several months.  We once 
again supported the Baton Rouge Jewish film festival by 
attending the last screening of this season.  This is an event we 
look forward to each year.  We celebrated Tu B’Shevat with 
a fantastic program at the Hilltop Arboretum.  We enjoyed 
learning about this beautiful facility in the midst of Baton 
Rouge that brought us so close to nature.  It was great to learn 
that such a unique space is right here.  We also conducted a 
“Seder for the Trees” that was quite inspirational.  Kudos to 
Linda Weinstein, Lois Elisar and De’Anna Ernst for making 
this event possible.
We are now entering a time that is special for our people and 
for Hadassah.  The Purim holiday that represents so many 
themes is significant for Hadassah because our organization 
was founded during this season 104 years ago and it is named 
for Esther. This is a good time to think about what Hadassah 
is doing today in Israel and across our country to further 
medical research and medical treatment.  The emphasis on 
woman’s health programs in our country is phenomenal and 

the cutting edge research into so many diseases that plague 
us is outstanding.  Thank you for your support.
Our upcoming calendar includes the following:

February 28 Book Discussion on “The Boys in the Boat” 
by Daniel James Brown at 2:00 p.m. at the Goodwood 
Library.
March 16 Keepers and Chai Society Reception at 7:00 
p.m.
March 19 Game Night at 7:00 p.m. at Goodwood Library.
Save the date of May 15 at 6:00 p.m. for our Israeli 
Independence Day celebration. Details to be announced.

We look forward to seeing you at all, or some, of these events 
and thank you for all you do for Hadassah.
Marilyn Martell- Co-President Hadassah Baton Rouge	
Ruth Katzen-      Co-President Hadassah Baton Rouge
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Anniversaries:
7	 Jerry & Karen Ceppos
15	 Joshua & Lindsey  Burton
25	 Jon & Teri Karlin
27	 Mark & Linda Posner

Birthdays:
10	 Marc Cohn
	 Ari Burton
11	 Nancy Singer
14	 Hadley Kronick
16	 De’Anna Ernst
17	 Rochelle Beychok
18	 David Dean
22	 Shabaka Gibson
23	 Zachary Berkowitz
25	 Gil Shaul
27	 Aaron Posner
30	 Chanah Hollander

Yahrzeits:

Mar. 4:  Eric Gidan, Hyman Kraft, 
Dan Watsky, Donald Zuckerman, Julia 
Rutter, Lillian Fishbein, Frida Sternberg, 
Harry Spielberger, Maxine Finson, 
Bertha Stander, Flo Streiffer

Mar. 11: Stephen Gardner, Fay Bader 
Bronsweig

Mar. 18: Phil Berlin, Dr. Joseph 
Dainow, Rose Hirschman, Dr. Leonard 
Rambach, Jobatha Johnson, Lipmann 
Knurr, Rachel Watsky

Mar. 25: Saul Wexler, Michael 
Howard Beckman, Cecele Fraenkel, 
Martin Samuels, Chelsey  Herrington, 
Wolff Fellman

April 1: Morris Miller
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10 AM Talmud Study
11:30 AM Confirmation 
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29 1 2 3 4
12:15 PM JYG Kallah 
6:30 PM Shabbat Dinner 

with Introduction from 
Natan

7:45 PM Kabbalat Shab‐
bat Services

5

… JYG Kallah 
9 AM Bagels & Torah Led 

by Natan
10 AM Morning Services
12 PM Kiddush Luncheon
7 PM Dessert Reception & 

Havdalah
6
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7 8
7 PM Board meeting

9 10 11

5:52 PM Candle lighting
7 PM Kabbalat Shabbat 

Services with Nick May
8 PM Oneg hosted by 

Lindsey & Josh Burton 
IHO: Ari's birthday and 
their anniversary

12

9 AM Bagels & Torah
10 AM Morning Services
7 PM Corned Beef Sand‐

wich Making Party
7:01 PM Havdalah (50 

min)

13

Daylight Saving Time B…

10 AM Talmud Study

14 15 16 17

St Patrick's Day

18
6:57 PM Candle lighting
7 PM Kabbalat Shabbat 

Services with Nick May
8 PM Oneg hosted by 

Gary Baum, Joe Shaab, 
and Sheila Horowitz

19

9 AM Bagels & Torah
10 AM Morning Services

20

10 AM Brotherhood 
meeting

10 AM Talmud Study
11:30 AM Confirmation 

Class

21 22

7 PM Federation Meeting - 
Beth Shalom

23

7 PM Services/Megillah 
Reading

24 25

7 PM Kabbalat Shabbat 
Services

7:01 PM Candle lighting

26

9 AM Bagels & Torah
10 AM Morning Services
8:10 PM Havdalah (50 

min)

27

Easter

10 AM Talmud Study
28 29 30 31 1

April Fools Day

7 PM Kabbalat Shabbat 
Services

8 PM Oneg hosted by 
Trygve Olson

2

9 AM Bagels & Torah
10 AM Morning Services
8:14 PM Havdalah (50 

min)

March 2016
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

19th of Adar I, 5776 20th of Adar I, 5776 21st of Adar I, 5776 22nd of Adar I, 5776 23rd of Adar I, 5776 25th of Adar I, 5776
Shabbat Shekalim

26th of Adar I, 5776 27th of Adar I, 5776 29th of Adar I, 5776 30th of Adar I, 5776
Rosh Chodesh Adar II

1st of Adar II, 5776
Rosh Chodesh Adar II

Parashat Pekudei

Corned Beef Sandwich Sale
3rd of Adar II, 5776 4th of Adar II, 5776 5th of Adar II, 5776

6th of Adar II, 5776 7th of Adar II, 5776 Parashat Vayikra
Shabbat Zachor

10th of Adar II, 5776 11th of Adar II, 5776 12th of Adar II, 5776 Erev Purim
Ta'anit Esther

Purim Seth Deitch Bar Mitzvah
15th of Adar II, 5776
Shushan Purim

16th of Adar II, 5776
Parashat Tzav

18th of Adar II, 5776 19th of Adar II, 5776 21st of Adar II, 5776 22nd of Adar II, 5776 23rd of Adar II, 5776
Parashat Shmini
Shabbat Parah
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Happy 2016 from BaRFTY!
BaRFTY (Baton Rouge Federation of Temple Youth) is, of course, our local youth group and division of NFTY 
(North American Federation of Temple Youth).  Our high schoolers are very excited to be hosting a regional event 
this year, and they will need lots of help from their adult Jewish community. We know that you will want to support 
their hard work, encourage their involvement in Jewish life, and give them every reason to “show off” the Baton 
Rouge community with great pride!
NFTY-Southern’s Spring Conclave will be held right here in Baton Rouge the weekend of April 8-10, 2016. 
You may be called upon to help in a variety of ways, and we hope you will say “yes” each time…but the most 
important way you can help is to act as a host family to some of our visiting high school students. Having these 
enthusiastic young people in your home for a few days can be a lot of fun for you and for them. We will need 
housing for 75+, so we are counting on LOTS of you to open your doors!

Here’s what hosting will involve:

-	 Pick up from B’nai Israel at approximately 11:30 Friday night
-	 Provide breakfast Saturday morning
-	 Drop off at Beth Shalom at 8:45 Saturday morning
-	 Pick up from Beth Shalom at approximately 6:00 p.m. Saturday
-	 Provide dinner Saturday evening
-	 Drop off at a to be decided location at about 8:00 p.m. and pick up from that same location at approximately 
11:30 p.m.
-	 Drop off at Beth Shalom at 8:00 a.m. Sunday morning for departure
Now that you are inspired to say “yes,” we just need to know the number and gender of guests you’d like.  It is 
most desirable to house 3 or more kids together.  Follow this link to fill out a housing form: 
https://urjyouth.wufoo.com/forms/nfty-so-events-host-family-application/
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our housing liaisons: 
		  Linda Posner				   Maia Jalenak
		  (225) 234-7314 (home)		  (225) 344-4732 (home)
		  (225) 938-6925 (cell)			   (225) 907-4321 (cell)
THANK YOU SO MUCH for supporting our teens…THEY ARE OUR FUTURE!!!
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General Fund

In Honor of:
For the healing of Ray Schneider - 

Laurie & Dale Male
For the healing of Bill Emmich - Laurie 

& Dale Maas
Hannah Yaun’s Bat Mitzvah - Michelle 

& Gus Levy
Speedy recovery to Joanne Kleiman - 

Millie Fine
The Synagogue - Patricia Krake
Bridget & David Feldbaum on the birth 

of their daughter, Leora Esther - 
Miriam & Steve Bensman

In Memory of:
Gabriel Hausmann - Rachel & Mark 

Hausmann
Rabbi Marvin Reznikoff - Rabbi Robert 

& Linda Sharff 

My grandmother, Belle Moscove - 
Carole Jasman

Ben Gold - Ava & Cordell Haymon
Eric & Trudy Gidan - Maureen & 

Gary Kavalar
Adolf Heilbronn - Maureen & Gary 

Kavalar
Carl Gidansky - Maureen & Gary 

Kavalar
Oma Gidansky - Maureen & Gary 

Kavalar
Maurice & Frieda Zuidema - Maureen 

& Gary Kavalar

Richard Kober Memorial 
Prayer Book Fund

 In Memory of:
Beryl Kober - Alicia & Michael Kober
Richard Kober - Alicia & Michael 

Kober

Synagogue Funds

General Fund - supplements dues and 
fund raising projects of the congregation, 
Men’s Club and Sisterhood. 
Building Fund - for the future needs of 
the Synagogue building.  
Mose Wander Memorial & Stanley 
Stein Education Funds - for materials, 
equipment and provide scholarships for 
Religious and Hebrew School.
Rosalyn G. Liss Endowment Fund 
- to present an award for Academic 
Excellence in the sixth grade of our 
Religious School.  
Youth Scholarship Fund - to assist in 
sending our children to Jacob’s Camp,  
NFTY events and Israel and to help with 
Religious and Hebrew School tuition.
Alvin B. Rubin Institute for Adult 
Education - established by Louis and 
Rosalyn Liss for Adult Judaic Studies.
Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund - to be 
used at the discretion of the Rabbi.  
Marks Fellman Memorial Library 
Fund -  to purchase books and equipment  
and assist in library maintanence.
Mitzvah Fund - used to send Passover 
Food Baskets and Rosh Hashanah 
Packages to our home-bound members.
Synagogue Renewal Fund - newly 
created fund for the reconstruction of 
Beth Shalom following Hurricane Rita.
Richard Kober Memorial Prayer 
Book Fund - to purchase Mishkan 

Thank You for Your Generous Donations

Open call for performers for the 5776 
Purimschpiel extravaganza!! 

Come entertain your friends and family with music and 
dance. No talent necessary!! Come join a cast of thousands 
(or fewer) in what will almost surely be the greatest show 
in the history of theater (or not). You won’t regret it, 
probably. This year’s salary is twice last years!!  Please 
contact the office if you are interested. Purim schpiel will 
be Wednesday, March 23.

Donations may be made 
to honor any occasion or 

rememberance.
A donation form may be downloaded 
from the Beth Shalom website at:

www.bethshalomsynagogue.org
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Baton Rouge, LA 70809-2496
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The Baton Rouge Area Foundation | The Water Institute of the Gulf
The Jewish Federation of Greater Baton Rouge | Hans and Donna Sternberg

Despite scant natural water resources (roughly 60% desert), 
a rapidly growing population and economy, and often-hostile 
neighbors, Israel has consistently jumped ahead of the water 
innovation-curve to assure a dynamic, vital future for itself.

How did Israel transform itself from a parched land into a water 
superpower and how might this model inform the United States 
and countries everywhere by showing how to blunt the worst 
of the coming water calamities? Join us for a lecture on water 
conservation, cooperation, and hope for a more stable future.

Invite you to a lecture and book 
signing by best-selling author

Seth M. Siegel is a 
writer, activist and 
successful serial 
entrepreneur. He is 
the author of the 
New York Times 
bestseller Let There 
Be Water: Israel’s 
Solution for a 
Water-Starved World, published by 
St. Martin’s Press in September 2015. 
Siegel’s essays on water and other 
policy issues have appeared in The 
New York Times, The Wall Street 
Journal, the Los Angeles Times and 
in leading publications in Europe and 
Asia. He is a member of the Council 
on Foreign Relations. Siegel is the 
co-founder of several companies, 
including Beanstalk, the world’s 
leading trademark brand extension 
company. He is married and lives in 
New York City.

Learn more about the author at 
SethMSiegel.com and connect with 
him on Twitter @SethMSiegel.

SETH M. SIEGEL
Wednesday, April 13
6:30 pm
Congregation B’nai Israel
3354 Kleinert Ave.

Please RSVP by April 7: JulieA@Starmountlife.com or 225.400.9121

mailto:bethshalom-admin@earthlink.net
http://www.bethshalomsynagogue.org

